
August 5, 2024 

Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Docket: UT-240029 
      In the Matter of The CenturyLink Companies’ Petition for Reclassification 

Dear Director Killip: 

Attached for filing are CenturyLink’s Responses to Bench Request Nos. 1-9 in the above-
referenced proceeding. Portions of CenturyLink’s Responses are designated as Confidential per 
Protective Order in Docket UT-240029 because they contain valuable commercial information. The 
redacted versions of CenturyLink’s Responses to Bench Request Nos. 1-9 are also enclosed for 
filing. 

Sincerely, 

Adam L. Sherr 
Assistant General Counsel 

ALS/dlb 
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